
YEAR 6 LEAVERS PROM 2022 

There are a team of mums organising a school prom for the year 6 leavers and 

we are sending this letter out to make sure everyone is made aware of the 

details.  

The prom has been booked for 22nd July 2022 at 6pm in the Broadhall Suite at 

Stevenage Borough Football Club. You will need to arrange transportation 

separately and an adult will need to collect your child from the venue at 8pm. 

The price per child is £10  - this includes the venue, music, snacks and drinks 

Payment can be made via bank transfer, paypal or cash.  

****Deadline for payments is Friday 1st April**** 

THIS IS A PARENT ORGANISED EVENT – PLEASE DO NOT CONTACT THE 

SCHOOL, ANY QUERIES YOU DO HAVE CAN BE ANSWERED BY ANY OF THE 

FOLLOWING PARENTS 

 

JACQUI MOORE 07376273860 

LISA PESTELL 07790424828 

HELEN HEAVENS DEVINE 07786637905 

CLAIRE DEVINE-SHAW 07894666612 

 


